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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

January 12, 2024 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

EB-2023-0291 – Hydro One Networks Inc. Renewable Generation Funding Application – Interrogatory 

Response Extension Request 

 

Hydro One is respectfully requesting a three-week extension to file the interrogatory responses that would 

have otherwise been due January 18, 2024, in accordance with Procedural Order No.1.  

 

While preparing responses to interrogatories, Hydro One identified issues with the RGCRP model 

assumptions and the associated account entries. Hydro One is actively reviewing the details to rectify the 

issues and ensure that all amounts are accurate prior to submitting its interrogatory responses.  

 

Because of the foregoing, Hydro One will not be able to file its interrogatory responses on January 18, 2024, 

as set out in Procedural Order No.1. Hydro One will, however, work to respond to interrogatories in as timely 

a manner as possible and will provide the interrogatory responses in relation to information sought by OEB 

Staff by February 8, 2024 at the latest. We will keep OEB Staff apprised of our progress and inform them if 

an early filing date for interrogatory responses is possible.  

 

An electronic copy of this request has been submitted using the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission 

System. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Elise Andrey 

 

 


